
 Greywolf families, 

As we have Friday off from school to commemorate  
Veterans Day, I want to share with you how proud we 
were of our students and the way they honored veterans 
at our Veterans Day assembly last week.  Local veterans, 
many of them related to Greywolf students, were our 
guests of honor seated at the front of the room.  We 
have been practicing our assembly behavior for weeks 
and students were on their best behavior!  Thank you so 
much for sending in photos of the veterans in your 
lives, students loved seeing people they know and love 
being celebrated at their school.  For the grand finale,  
students all stood and sang two songs to the veterans in 
attendance, complete with motions!  We are grateful to 
all veterans for the sacrifices they have made for their 
country and each of us and we were so delighted that 
students could share in honoring them!  

~Mrs. Lopez, GWE Principal 
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November 10th            Family Newsletter  

Have you signed up for our 
two PTA fundraisers? 
PTA poinsettia sale and  our Turkey Trot which  
was known as our Greywolf Jog-A-Thon!  

Our fundraising goal for both events is $23,000!  
Currently, families have donated $5,820 for the 
Turkey Trot and have ordered 76 plants, but 
our goal is 400! Pass the order link around to  
family and friends.  

Flyers are attached with more details and/or they 
can be found online, www.gwe.sequimschools.org/
our_school . Click on the logos below to sign-up! 

 

 

Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

13) 
 

14)  

PTA 6pm 
meet 
Greywolf  

15)  16) 17) 

20) 21) 22)  

o Turkey Trot 
Jog-A-Thon 

o Early Release 
11:15 

23)  24) 

 

27) 28) 29)  
Vision & 
Screening—
Lion’s Club 

30)  
Vision & 
Screening 

1) Holiday 
Bazaar 
Dec. 2nd 
& 3rd 

PTA  
Poinsettia 
Sales end 

Scholastic Book Fair—Library Nov. 27th– Dec. 3rd 

Thanksgiving 
Break 

No School 

Would you like to volunteer for something?  
360-504-6810 or SequimElementaryPTA@gmail.com 
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GREYWOLF STUDENTS WILL BE 

SCREENED ON  

NOVEMBER 29TH AND 30TH 

UNLESS YOU RETURN THE  

OPT-OUT SECTION BELOW 



Questions? 

sequimelementarypta@gmail.com  

360-504-6810 

So far 

$5,820  

has been  

donated! 

https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register
https://www.getmovinfundhub.com/register
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Questions? 

sequimelementarypta@gmail.com  

360-504-6810 

So far, 

76 items 

(goal of 400) 
have been  

ordered! 
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